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NON-PUBLIC MINUTES of October 17, 2011 

 

 

Board of Selectmen:  Fred Cummings, Chairman; Donald J. Crate, Sr.; John W. Kluge 

 

Administrative Staff:  Steven Schneider, Town Manager; Alisa D. Bonnette, Executive 

Assistant 

 

 
 

Mr. Kluge moved to enter non-public session at 7:47 PM, RSA 91-A:2 I (b), Mr. Crate seconded.  Roll 

call vote:  Mr. Kluge – aye, Mr. Crate – aye, Mr. Cummings – aye,  vote unanimous, motion carried. 

 

The Board discussed Town Attorney’s opinion regarding potential action by the Board of Selectmen 

regarding Whaleback’s non-payment of taxes. 

 

Mr. Crate moved to come out of non-public session at 7:55 PM, Mr. Kluge seconded, vote unanimous in 

favor of the motion. 

 

Mr. Crate made a motion to move forward with the tax deeding of the Whaleback property, Mr. Kluge 

seconded, vote unanimous in favor of the motion. 

 

 


